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Carrum Downs Recreation Reserve

We plan to create a new play space and undertake
overall park improvements at the Carrum Downs
Recreation Reserve in 2021-2022.

Carrum Downs Recreation Reserve Play Space Is supported by the
Victorian Government through the Parks Revitalisation Grants Program.
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Find out more by visiting frankston.vic.gov.au
or via the QR code




